
BULL SHOALS CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING

April 6, 2017

The Bull Shoals City Council met in special session on Thursday April 6, 2017 at 4: 30 pm in the municipal
building. On roll call, Council Members Jim Traylor and Dino Giannini were absent, but all other Council
Members were present as well as the Mayor and Recorder/Treasurer.

Meeting Called By: Mayor David Hotchkiss

Reason Meeting Called: FY 2017 Budget— Recorder/ Treasurer, Kimberly Williams left the budget meeting so
the Budget Committee requested that Mayor Hotchkiss call a special meeting.

Budget Committee Chair, David Nixon:

David Nixon expressed his concern and stated that the Recorder/ Treasurer is needed in the Budget Committee

meetings for clarification on some of the City of Bull Shoals significant funds.

Executive Session:

Tuesday Rhodes made a motion, seconded by Alan Graley to go into executive session to discuss the matter
further. Daryl Lindman voted no and all other council members voted yes. With a vote of 3- 1, motion carried
and the executive session began at 4: 49 pm.

Everyone returned from executive session at 5: 20 pm. Upon return, it was announced that the next Budget
Committee will meet on April 11, 2017 at 1 pm and Recorder/ Treasurer, Kimberly Williams would be present.

Marty Nickels then made the motion, seconded by Daryl Lindman that the meeting be adjourned. The motion
passed unanimously and the meeting adjourned at 5: 21 p. m.

Approved:

David R. Hotchkiss— Mayor

Attested:

Kimberly M. Williams— Recorder/ Treasurer


